
Silver Pines Parent POST  Jan 19, 2024 

 

Silver Pines PS Contact Information 
Phone: 905.508.7303 Fax:  905.508.7351 

Email: silver.pines.ps@yrdsb.ca  Website: www.silverpines.ps.yrdsb.ca 

Administrative Assistant: Jennifer Recine   Secretary: Shelli Gould 

Principal: Sherry Zarif   Vice-Principal: Georgia Petinarelis 

 

 

January 24 – Let’s Talk Day 
January 25 – Family Literacy Art Workshop @ 4:30pm (see below more information) 
January 26 – Character Assembly  
January 27 – International Holocaust Memorial Day 
January 29 – Junior Girls Volleyball Tournament 
January 31 – Junior Boys Volleyball Tournament 

 

 

We would like to officially welcome Ms. Recine who will be supporting our office team 

here at Silver Pines P.S.I know she is very excited to be joining our school and is 

looking forward to connecting with our students and families in the days to come.  

 

 

Congratulations to all of our students who participated in our Trivia Tournament. The 

students had lots of fun and did amazing representing our school in the tournament. Go 

Wolves!!! 

 

HAPPY FAMILY LITERACY DAY! 

 
 
January 25 at 4:30pm in the Library 

 
Silver Pines PS is excited to host a workshop with Author and Artist Barbara Reid on 
Jan. 25 at 4:30 pmIn the Library. We will be making Plasticine Art! 
Please RSVP here 
https://forms.gle/ytPZo565Eg8mSSWN7 

mailto:silver.pines.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://www.silverpines.ps.yrdsb.ca/
https://forms.gle/ytPZo565Eg8mSSWN7


School Spirit Wear 

A reminder that spirit wear clothing orders are due.  

Please see link below for ordering  

https://stores.inksoft.com/silver_pines_public_school/shop/home 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Kindergarten registration for the 2024/2025 school year begins on Friday, January 19, 2024. 

Kindergarten Registration Options for Families 

Families can register using the following options:  

 Online - Families can access the online Kindergarten registration information 

at www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten > Registration. It is recommended that families use a 

laptop or a desktop, rather than a mobile device to complete this registration.  

 By email - Families can download the Elementary School Registration 

Form at www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten and email the completed form to their school email 

address.  

 By phone - Families can request support to complete the registration form on their 

behalf by collecting the required information by phone. Families can request an 

interpreter, if needed. 

 In-person at the school - Families may visit the school office to drop off or complete a 

registration form. 

 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fstores.inksoft.com%2fsilver_pines_public_school%2fshop%2fhome&c=E,1,SNfmwqZQCSqNlrSXAD_K5-ddZO8jlCbQcuXTgkQZpgzhE1F0sK4NSHbcf7HGlEIszizRKZfCB_VHuYPbRE1wCPpyCNPoab0jTx5QFsMQE5zh3oI,&typo=1
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Documents/FOR-schooladmission-163-01.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/kindergarten


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
French Immersion Registration

  
FI registration will begin on January 19, 2024. Parents or 

guardians of Year 2 Kindergarten students entering Grade 1 in 
2023, and wishing to enroll in the FI Program, can email or call 
their home school office and indicate their intention to enroll. 
The home school will notify the French Immersion school, and 
the French Immersion school will contact families by phone or 
email to collect any necessary information.  Families are asked 
to register by February 6, 2024.  Registration during this 

period is not first come, first served. 

  
 Student Mental Health and Addictions Newsletter  

January 2024  

YRDSB Mental Health services are provided by YRDSB psychology 
and social work personnel. Please click on image.

 

 
 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:94d8b308-9ebb-3b7f-a977-b4cd5a85c35a


 

  

 

 



 

 

  

  

  



  

  

  

  

  


